
 

 

 

 

Update: Labour Forum meeting - 15 August 2023 
 

Formation of Labour Forum 

The PSA was invited by the employer to be part of the Labour Forum that is being established. This invite 

was extended by the employer despite the PSA’s decline in membership and the cancellation of the 

Recognition Agreement.  

 

PSA recruitment drive 

The PSA requested the employer to provide a list of all newly appointed employees. The employer 

acceded to the PSA’s request. Once this information is received, the PSA will conduct open days and 

embark on a vigorous recruitment drive to recruit new members to meet the threshold so that the PSA 

can be recognised and admitted back to the Bargaining Forum. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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